
Boppin’ Bob Memorial Scholarship 

The Boppin’ Bob Memorial Scholarship will be presented each year. This year his 

family will be offering four (4) $500.00 scholarships, to one male and one female 

student from the senior class at the Ewen-Trout Creek Consolidated High School 

and to one male and one female from the Ontonagon Area High School who 

intend on pursuing any type of college career.  

 
This page is to be turned in as your cover sheet with your name printed below: 

                                                                                                                 . 

 
Applicants are asked to present the following information in a typed essay format: 

 

 Post-high school plans (Include name of college, major, etc.) 

 Activities and sports both in and out of school, grades 9-12 

 Goals for the future, especially as they pertain to a career 

 Print out of GPA form, from the Guidance Counselor (3.0 GPA or Higher) 

 Why do you feel you are deserving of this scholarship 

 

Application Deadline:  All applications must be post dated for April 3rd, 2020 and 

mailed to Boppin’ Bob Memorial Scholarship, P.O. Box 52, Bruce Crossing, MI 

49912. 

 

Those students awarded the scholarship may request payment once one (1) 
semester of study has been completed and the student intends to continue their 
enrollment.  Each student must mail a copy of their official transcripts from the 
college and the next semester’s schedule. Each student must obtain a 2.5 GPA or 
higher throughout their first semester of college.  The official transcripts and class 
schedule can be mailed to Boppin’ Bob Memorial Scholarship, P.O. Box 52, Bruce 
Crossing, MI 49912.  NO LATER THAN January 30th,2021. 


